Jose Garcia

From: De Francisco, Yohanna <YDEFRANCISCO@broward.org>

Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 3:43 PM

To: Jose Garcia

Cc: Justin Morgan; Clint Parrish; Kelly Reed

Subject: [EXT]RE: PNC2124420B1 from Weekley ASphalt

Attachments: Weekely_Asphalt_Paving_Tabulation_Packet_for_PNC2124420B1.pdf; Award Letter to Vendor.pdf; Packet_for_Bid_PNC2124420B1

with Q&A.pdf; Award Rejection Authority Memorandum - PNC2124420B1 Pavement Resurfaces and Repairs- Fully Executed.pdf

Good afternoon Jose,
Our terms and conditions are included in the Solicitation document (attached). The contract was awarded to Weekley Asphalt Paving, Inc. by the Director of
Purchasing on October 4, 2022, for an initial one-year term with two optional one-year renewals. Also, attached are the vendor’s bid response, the Award Letter

to the vendor and the Award Memorandum.

If you need further information please contact me or the Contract Administrator, Anh Ton at aton@broward.org

Regards,

BRIGWARD

FLORIDA

Yohanna De Francisco

Purchasing Agent

Broward County Purchasing Division
Phone: 954-357-7449
www.broward.org

Customer Care is my priority. How am | doing?
Please contact my Manager, Connie Mangan, at cmangan@broward.org with feedback.

From: Jose Garcia <JGARCIA@hollywoodfl.org>

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 1:45 PM

To: De Francisco, Yohanna <YDEFRANCISCO@broward.org>

Cc: Justin Morgan <justin@weekleyasp.com>; Clint Parrish <Clint@weekleyasp.com>; Kelly Reed <kelly@weekleyasp.com>
Subject: PNC2124420B1 from Weekley ASphalt



Yohana:

We will piggy back the contract of Weekley Asphalt with Broward County. | am attaching the letter to vendor as reference
Please send me a copy of the contract and also include the terms of the contract

Option to reniew contract for an additional .......... year period

Thanks

Jose D. Garcia, P.E.
Sr. Project Manager

Development Services | Engineering
2600 Hollywood Blvd.

Hollywood, FL 33022-9045

Office: 954-921-3900 Ext. 6637

Hedlywood

FLORIDA

Jose Garcia

Senior Project Manager

City of Hollywood

Department of Development Services

P.O. Box 229045

Hollywood, FL 33022-9045

Office: 954-921-3900 x6637
E-mail: JGARCIA@hollywoodfl.org

Hllywood

FLORIDA
Notice: Florida has a broad public records law. All correspondence sent to the City of Hollywood via e-mail may be subject to disclosure as a matter of public record.

Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from Broward County employees or officials are public records, available to any person
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upon request, absent an exemption. Therefore, any e-mail message to or from the County, inclusive of e-mail addresses contained
therein, may be subject to public disclosure.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.




